
  
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 TO: Community Development Authority Members 
 
 FROM: Julie Christensen 
 
 DATE: August 20, 2018 
 
 SUBJECT: New Date for August CDA Meeting 
 
 
The Community Development Authority (CDA) meeting scheduled for August 22, 
2018 has been rescheduled for Wednesday, August 29, 2018. 
 
Please call me at 364-6703 or e-mail at christensenj@beloitwi.gov with any 
questions or comments.  


